Christmas Concert Information:
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Our Christmas Concert will be on Wednesday, December 13.

It will be at Park Church at 1 Brower Drive

Parking and seating will be limited.

Please only bring immediate family members.

The concert will be videotaped. The link to the video will be sent home after
the concert.

Doors will open at 6 PM

Concert will begin at 6:30 and end at 7:30

Students will be with their teachers the night of the concert in special
assigned rooms.

Students in each grade are asked to wear the following:

Kindergarten and grade one wear something festive and dressy.
Grade two wear something festive and dressy that is easy to move in.
Grade three wear something festive or dressy but is easy to move in.

Grade four wear something festive and dressy that is easy to move in but
has no lights. For example, no light up shoes, shirts or hats.

Grade five is to wear something comfortable, festive, or disco themed.

Grade six is to wear all black. Black long-sleeved shirt, pants, and black

socks.
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Grade six handbell members can wear a Christmas hat for their handbell

performance.

If for some reason your child can not come to the Christmas concert, please let
me know in advance. This will help when deciding special roles and parts.

We are looking forward to performing "Where's Christmas?" for you!

Madame Pickering



